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I want to encourage you to pass this insane bill. I hope you will mislead the voters 

about how much it will eventually cost, make sure the implementation requires as 

many new government employees as possible and further increase the tax bill for 

Oregonians so that we can leave no doubt where we rank on a national level for tax 

burden. Making any connection between the liberal approach to homelessness and 

the subsequent resulting need for further safety related expenses should of course 

be avoided. 

Perhaps then, FINALLY, Oregonians will start voting Republican.  


